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Invitation to be one of the Panel Member on the conduct of Public Hearing on

proposed 3 Year Rent Adjustment Program.
1 message

Karen P. Rayos <kprayos@ppa.com.ph> Wed, Mar 16, 2022 at 1:48 AM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: "Lunilynne P. Macariola" <lpmacariola@ppa.com.ph>, "Leo A. Romero" <laromero@ppa.com.ph>, Business Development
Services <pmomindoro_bds@ppa.com.ph>

Good Day!

This refers to the upcoming public hearing to be conducted on 18 March 2022. In line with this, a
pre-public hearing briefing will be conducted on 17 March 2022 at 10 o'clock in the morning. May
we invite you or one of your representatives to be one of our Panel Members.

We are hoping for your positive response on this matter.

Kindly see attached and acknowledge receipt of this.

Thank you and Keep Safe.

Karen P. Rayos
0970-710-2960

Business Development/ Marketing Unit
Port Management Office - MINDORO
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PPA Disclaimer: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error or mistake please notify
sysad@ppa.com.ph. You should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email and delete this email from your system. If
you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on
the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. "The information contained in this communication is intended solely
for use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and other parties authorized to receive it. It may contain
confidential or legally privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and
may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-
mail and then immediately delete it from your system. Opinions contained in this e-mail or any of its attachments do not
necessarily reflect the opinions of the Agency."
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